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NOTE FROM THE PERMANENT MISSION OF TRINIDAD AND TOBAGO REQUESTING THE INCLUSION OF THE ITEM “OUTCOME OF THE FIFTH SUMMIT OF THE AMERICAS” ON THE ORDER OF BUSINESS FOR THE REGULAR MEETING OF THE PERMANENT COUNCIL TO BE HELD ON MAY 6, 2009

[image: image3.wmf] 

 

PERMANENT COUNCIL

 


AMBASSADOR OF THE REPUBLIC OF TRINIDAD AND TOBAGO

WASHINGTON D.C.

May 5, 2009
H.E. Graeme Clark
Permanent Representative of Canada to the OAS and

Chairman of the Permanent Council

Organization of American States
17th and Constitution Avenue NW

Washington DC 20006

Dear Ambassador Clark
I wish to submit a topic for discussion at the meeting of the Permanent Council scheduled for May 6, 2009 entitled “Outcome of the Fifth Summit of the Americas”.  

It would be appreciated if this topic could be placed at item five (5) on the agenda.
Please accept, Excellency, the assurances of my highest consideration.

Glenda Morean-Phillip
Ambassador
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